
 
 

 

 

   

 

Pike Fold Community School - UKS2 
Newsletter 

 

What we have been up to this week in UKS2 

Year 5: We have had an exciting week in Year 5. We went to the Co-op and both classes had a science lesson. It 

was fantastic to work in the labs and carry out an experiment! 

We have also been working hard to draft our newspaper article about Tim Peake’s journey to the ISS. On Friday we 

typed them up on the laptops so they look like real newspapers. 

5F had their wonderful class assembly based on Oliver-it was a huge hit! 

Year 6: We are continuing on our German project- we are becoming very good German speakers! We are also in full 

swing with our rehearsals and are now preparing props and costumes! 

REMINDER-there is no High 5 Club next week. Next week is the final week for other clubs. 

Today is the last day to make donations towards Summer Fun Day. Thank you to those who have already donated. 

 

 

 

 

General Reminders 

 Please contact our school office with regards to places at after-school club. 

 Thank you to all parents who are parking sensibly before and after school, it helps to keep everyone safe! 

 Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email – chair@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk 

 Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614 

 As ever, if you have any questions then you can email the KS2 team at KS2@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk . 

 

Homework  

Year 5   Maths –  Mathletics activity and Times Tables Rockstars 

                 Spelling Shed. 

Year 6                  Times Tables Rockstars 

 

  

Year 4    

- 

 

 

Notices                                                        

Monday 8th July-ARC families trip                                                                                Yoga 3.30-4.30pm. 

Music performance at 14:30 for 3, 5 and 6. If your child plays an instrument you are invited to attend. Please note 

that some Y6 pupils are on a transition day at the Co-op Academy.  

Tuesday 9th July- Transisition morning                                                                                    

Wednesday 10th July-Transition morning                                                    Girls Football Team 3.30-4.30pm 

Thursday 11th July  Y5 trip to Whitworth Art Gallery 

Friday 12th July- Summer Fun day                                                                Boys Football Team 3.30-4.30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Timestables 

Knowing all times tables is a national target for the end of year 4 and is crucial if children are going to make 

excellent progress in our key stage. 

We ask that all parents continue to practice and test times tables with their children to ensure fluency. 

The website below is just an example of many times tables games that can be found online. 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button  

All pupils should also have a MyMaths login that they can use to access a great variety of games.  Pupils should 

ask class teachers if they are unsure of their login. 
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